
Dear Parents, 
Our Michigan winter has definitely returned, and we are only a 
couple weeks away from Christmas vacation!  The kids are 
extremely excited for Christmas!  We are working on various 
Advent and Christmas projects in class, and I know the next 
two weeks will fly by. 

Next Monday we will celebrate the Feast of the Immaculate 
Conception with Mass at 12:00.  We would love for you to join 
us if you are able! 

We celebrate the feast day of  
St. Nicholas today!  We will be 
coloring our St. Nicholas shoes and 
leaving them in the classroom for 
St. Nick to fill tonight. 
 

  MISSING!      
We are missing a black Old Navy sweater-
size 8.  Please look to see if it may have 
come home with your child.  Thank you! 

Our December Charity Day is scheduled for next 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10.  Students may wear 
jeans/everyday clothing.  Donations will be given 
to the Christmas Angel Program here at St. 
Charles.  Thank you! 

Have a wonderful weekend and 
2nd week of Advent! 
Ms. DeWitt  
 Ms. Tammy DeWitt 

  tdewitt@saintscjm.com   
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Spelling Words  
for the weeks of  

December 9-20 

and 
hand 
sand 
band 
land 

stand 
brand 


